
 

 

THE NOTTINGHAMSHIRE COUNTY COUNCIL (COBURN STREET, 

HARDWICK LANE AND THE TWITCHELL, SUTTON IN ASHFIELD) 

(PROHIBITION OF WAITING) TRAFFIC REGULATION ORDER 2020 

(4242)  

 

Statement of Reasons 

 
Nottinghamshire County Council have received complaints regarding obstructive parking at 

the above junctions and on the wider highway, which is affecting visibility. 

To alleviate the problem, new ‘No Waiting At Any Time’ restrictions (Double Yellow Lines), will 
be introduced around the junctions of Coburn Street with both The Twitchell and Hardwick 
Lane. 
 


